
Social distancing and 
isolation may increase 
the risk, severity and 

frequency of family and 
sexual violence.

If you are concerned about a friend, 
family member, neighbour or colleague, 

check in on them; offer support; or 
contact a specialist service for advice.

Supporting our community to be free from 
family and sexual violence

www.safefromviolence.tas.gov.au


